
KUVN-DT, Garland, TX 

Certificate of Compliance with Viewer Notification Requirements 

I hereby certify that KUVN-DT complied with all viewer notification requirements in connection with its 

transition to the new channel assigned by the FCC Spectrum Auction effective June 21, 2019. 

Mark Masepohl 

President & General Manager 






